
WATER TESTING PROCEDURES HADLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Hadley Public Schools (HPS) is committed to the health, safety, and well-being of faculty, 

students, and staff. As part of this commitment, HPS regularly tests drinking water at Hopkins 

Academy and Hadley Elementary Schools. Procedures for water testing are as follows: 

 

● HPS shall conduct comprehensive drinking water sampling at Hadley Elementary and 

Hopkins Academy triennially. HPS shall use certified technicians to conduct drinking 

water sampling. Reports shall be available to the public and maintained in the District 

Office. 

 

● Hadley Water Department shall conduct lead and copper rule (LCR) sampling triennially 

in accordance with MassDEP guidelines. Copies of the LCR reports shall be maintained 

with comprehensive drinking water sampling reports in the District Office. 
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